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Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received 15th July. 
In your request you asked for the following information 

 
Can you confirm that when Kier Starmer was DPP that the data he promised to collate 
regarding all Joint Enterprise cases took place?  
Can this data be shared with JENGbA ( Joint Enterprise Not Guilty by Association)? 
 

I can confirm that we do not hold information in the scope of this request. 
 

For background information the remit of the inspectorate is to inspect the Crown Prosecution Service 
and the Serious Fraud Office. HMCPSI does not have the powers to intervene in any individual cases 
and has no statutory authority to look into complaints relating to the Crown Prosecution Service or 
the Serious Fraud Office. 
 
You may wish to contact the CPS who are better directed to answer your question. Please find link 
below: 
 
https://contact.cps.gov.uk/ 
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details within 
two calendar months of the date of this email and send for the attention of Nicola Saunders to the 
below email address: 
 
info@HMCPSI.gov.uk 
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect the 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
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